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09/11/2012 Our Ref: WO208-01 / gc25NH 

Dear Mr. Clune 

I refer to your correspondence dated 15/10/2012 received by the Agency on the 
16/10/2012 in relation to a request for a technical amendment to Condition 3.19 of Waste 
Licence Reg. No. WO208-01. 

I am to inform you that the proposed change cannot be accommodated under Condition 
1.5 of your licence. A Technical Amendment (Section 96(1) of the EPA Acts/Section 
42(B) (1) of the Waste Management Acts (WMA)) a Review of your licence (Section 
90(1) of the EPA Act/Section 46(8) of the WMA) will be required to provide for the 
proposed changes. 

Further consideration of your request is a matter for the Agency’s Environmental 
Licensing Programme (ELP) and I note that you have submitted a copy of your 
correspondence to the ELP. 

If the alteration is considered to be a significant change and cannot be accommodated by 
a Technical Amendment, the ELP will notify you of the process for applying for a 
Review. 

Please quote the above reference in any future correspondence in relation to this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Inspector 
Office of Environmental Enforcement 

CC: Environmental Licensing Programme 


